









Claverley Church of England Primary School

Aston Lane, Claverley, Wolverhampton WV5 7DX

Tel/Fax: 01746 710636 Headteacher: Mrs J Derrer

Email: admin@claverley.shropshire.sch.uk Website: www.claverleyprimary.co.uk

19.09.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

We seem to be getting into a routine and appreciate your continued support. The new reception children have made a great start and amazed us with their enthusiasm and confidence over the last week.

Sadly, Mrs Langley is going to be off work for a few weeks as she has broken her arm. I am sure the children will miss her but she is in our thoughts and we wish her a speedy recovery. We also said 'goodbye' to Becky in the kitchen and thanked her for all the delicious meals she has cooked for us. Becky has worked hard with staff and parents to accommodate all of the children needs and is going to be missed.

Please do continue to keep us updated with any information that we need to know about your child especially with any dietary or medical needs. We currently have more than one child in the school with a nut allergy so please can you check the snacks that you are sending in as some do contain traces of nuts and we need to be very vigilant with this matter.

We have not given any homework except spellings, reading and tables this week. We recognise just how tired the children are after a week at school and will gradually reintroduce some home learning. Do remember, the children have their Times Tables Rock Stars logins and we would encourage them to use this to practise their tables. It is the same login for Numbots too! I am sending out a letter this week with regard to remote learning in the event of a bubble or school having to self-isolate.

The children are really working hard and staff are awarding 'super silver' on a Friday in our virtual celebration assembly. From next week, I will share the awards so that you can see who they are! Although it is a bit strange having assemblies in this way, it does bring us altogether and there is lots of waving!

In the meantime, if you have any queries/concerns then do email your child's teacher in the first instance as it might be something they can solve very quickly.

Kind regards

J. Derrer









